
Reference : SEBI Circular Number CIR/MRD/DP/01/2014 dated January 7, 2014 regarding the 
standardisation, monitoring and scanning of DIS (Delivery Instruction Slip) for Demat Accounts.

As per the provisions of the said Circular, the DIS booklet issued prior to October 1, 2014 will be valid 
for use only till Wednesday, January 6, 2016.

You can request for the new DIS booklet well before the due date to avoid any losses/ inconvenience 
either on Internet Banking, Customer Care or at the nearest ICICI Bank Demat Servicing branch.


